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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021 1:30 PM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Redistricting

Joann Lijek (not verified)  sent a message using the contact form at https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-
supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Joann Lijek 

 
 

Subject 
Redistricting 
Comment or Question 
Dear Supervisors, 
After reading the redistricting law, I was unable to find in that document an actual number or percentage of population that would 
require redistricting, it just states that districts will be based on population. 
Given the sparse population of the majority of the county in contrast to the towns, it seems to me that the districts as they are drawn 
now are as fair as they can be. 
It does not seem fair to attempt to link non-contiguous reservation lands by taking a majority of public lands in between. I also have 
wondered, if Tribes are Sovereign Nations, why do they participate in local government at all?  
Towns and the surrounding areas should be able to remain in the same district as much as possible, although Bishop is already split 
into 3 districts. 
To me, the solution is to leave the districts as they are. It seems to me that the state law does not require redistricting in this instance, 
and the population disparity is not that great. Also, since this is about voting, shouldn't the number of votes per district, not raw 
population, be considered? 
Sincerely, Joann Lijek 
District 3 
Contact ID 
Joann Lijek,  

 




